
Lower School Orientation 2025 

Thursday, August 21 

 

Welcome back! On Thursday, August 21 we will offer an orientation for new Steward 

families as well as a supply drop off for returning Spartans. 

 

Orientation for NEW Students: 

At your scheduled time, please go to the classroom to drop off your child for a special 

orientation program with their grade-level teachers. Parents will then meet in the Lower 

School Library for a brief presentation and a Q&A session. The Spartan Shop will be 

open. 

 

8:30-9:00 a.m. 

●​ All Junior Kindergarten students and families 

 

9:15-9:45 a.m. 

●​ New Kindergarten students and families 

 

10:00-10:30 a.m. 

●​ New 1st-5th grade students and families 

 

Open House for RETURNING Steward Students: 

Additionally, we will offer an open house that morning for returning students to come 

in, meet their teachers, and drop off any school supplies they have. 

 

10:30-11:00 a.m. 

●​ Meet the Teacher/School Supply Drop-Off for returning students 

●​ Returning students in Summer Experience camps will drop off supplies 

between 8:00-8:30 a.m. before leaving for their field trip. 

 

 


